Parents of Fourth Grade Students:

Soon it will be time for recorders in music class!  All fourth grade students need to bring their recorder to music class starting September 24th.  Each student needs to have his/her own instrument.  The recorders are sold at school for $2.50.  This price not only pays for the recorder, it also includes a pouch for the recorder, a fingering chart and a cleaning rod.  Students may purchase a recorder in the school bookstore across from the cafeteria on Monday mornings.  All music and instructional materials will be provided for the students at no additional cost.  Please send your child’s recorder to school with them on their music days beginning Wednesday, September 24th which is Day 1 in the specials’ rotation.  (See schedule below).  
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Fourth Grade Music Schedule:



   Mrs. Phillip’s class
Day 1         9/24


   Mr. Jackson’s class
Day 2         9/25


   Mr. Sayer’s class

Day 4         9/29 
If your child already has a recorder at home, they may use that one.  If you have any questions or concerns, feel free to call me at 752-1432 Ext. 13305 or send an e-mail message to mcconnell_p@nrschools.org .
Thank you,





Mrs. McConnell
